
 

Newsletter 9
th

 February  2017  

 

 

Parentõs Forum  

On March 2
nd

 2017 at 9.0 0am  ð 10.00am,  we will be holding a 

Parentõs Forum attended by our Parent Governors .  This is your 

opportunity to feedback to us your valued views and suggestions 

in an informal way.   All parents are part of our Forum if your child 

is currently at the nursery.  Everyone therefore will be welcome 

including younger siblings.  Refreshments will be available.  

During this first forum we wish to focus on reflecting what you 

and your childõs experience was of starting with us and also what 

you/child will hope for during their transition to primary school.  

 

 

Spot -the -Shape Walk - Help Needed  

We still need help for our walks on 

Monday 20
th

 February in the afternoon 

and Wednesday 22
nd

 February in the 

morning.  There are sign up sheets on the 

community board for you to add your 

name to if you are able to help on these 

dates.  If we do not have enough parental 

help, regretfully the walks may not be able to take place.   

 

 

 

 

Non -Pupil day  

Our next inset day is on Friday February 24
th

 2017 .  The nursery 

will be CLOSED on this day therefore there will be no sessions 

running.   

 

 



WANTED!   PARENT GOVERNOR  

 

 The School is currently seeking an enthusiastic Parent Governor 

to join our governing body. Governors can make a real difference 

to the performance and ethos of a school and have an important 

role to play in making a school successful.   As a parent governor 

you would be a representative of the parents, but you would not 

be mandated to vote on their behalf.   You will be a governor in 

your own right with the same responsibilities as the other 

governors to work together for the good of the school.  

  

We are seeking a person who fits the following description  

  

  Currently  has a child or children in our school  

  Has an open and enquiring mind  

  Shows a willingness to listen and make informed judgements  

  Is able to work well with others  

  Is interested in education generally and our school in particular  

  Has a desire to play a part in continuing to improve our school  

  Is willing to give approximately 20 hours per term to attend 

meetings, Governor visits and training  

  Be willing to undergo a DBS check as part of the school 

safeguarding policy.  

  

In return for your v alued support, you'll have the opportunity 

to:  

  Develop new skills and expertise  

  Work with our friendly team of governors and staff  

  Make positive changes within school not only for your children 

but for children in years to come  

  Gain a sense of achievement in making a real difference to our 

school  

  

If you match the above description, you could be the very person 

we need.   Everyone has something to offer and we want people 

from as many backgrounds and interests as possible.   If you are 

interested , please contact the school office to arrange a meeting 

with Mrs Adams  for a further discussion and a tour of the school.   

Closing date for applications is Friday 3
rd

 March . 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



Singing  ð CHANGING TO THURSDAY  AFTER HALF_TERM  

We would like to invite 

parents/carers/grandparents to   

come and join us for some singing 

and/or a story.  You are welcome to 

come and join your child for the last 

part of the session. You can drop in 

(no need to book) on a Thursday  at 

11.20am  or 3.10pm . Just come 

along to the reception area. Donõt 

worry if your child does not attend 

on a Thursday  ð we will be changing the day as the year goes on! I 

am sure the children would love to sh are this special time with 

you.  Siblings are welcome to attend the sing ing sessions however 

we ask that they remain with you at all times.  It can be very 

distracting for both the staff and parents if little ones are running 

around the nursery.  We also ask that any mobile phones are 

switched off before entering the nursery c lassrooms for singing.  

 

 

 

 
Collections /Donations  

Each newsletter we will be asking for your kind donations 

of different items to be used as resources for our children 

to support their learning.  We will place a collection box in 

the entrance porch for you to put your items in as you 

drop your children of f.   

This week we are asking for:  

Tubes ð any size  
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Update re Kenwyn Road Crossing  

Following on from the public meeting, parents have been asked 

to make a note of any incidents that they witness on Kenwyn 

Road i.e. near misses, drivers on mo bile phones, speeding etc.  

Please let either Mrs Oakes or Mrs Smith Walker (Felixõs mum) 

know if you see anything.   

  

Celebrating Diversity and Embracing Different Cultures    

We feel it is very important for our 

children to appreciate each childõs 

culture and celebrate with them during 

important events and festivals.  

Children of different nationalities attend 

our Nursery School and they learn 

about different cultures by celebr ating 

the different festivals, foods from 

different countries and dressing up in 

national costumes from their friends.  

We would love for you to share any 

different cultures with us.  Please speak to a member of staff if 

you are able to come and speak with  our children or lend us 

costumes or items of interest.  

 

 

Parent/Teacher Time to Talk Day  

On March 23
rd

 2017 we are holding our Parent/Teacher Time to 

Talk day.  We are giving you advance notice of this as there will 

be no normal nursery sessions running that day.  This is a day 

when the school is closed but you will be invited in with your 

child to meet with your childõs teacher.  You will also have an 

opportunity to talk with other members of our team.  Your child 

wi ll be able to show you around the nursery , celebrate their 

learning  and share their learning journey with you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates for your Diary  

Date  Event  

10
th

 February  Break Up  for half term  

20
th

  February  Back to School  

20
th

 February  Spot the Shape Walk afternoon  

22
nd

 February  Spot the Shape Walk morning  

23
rd

 February  Singing starts  

24
th

 February  Non -Pupil Day NO NURSERY SESSIONS 

23
rd

  March  Parent/Teacher Time to Talk Day NO 

NURSERY SESSIONS 

31
st

  March  Break Up  for Easter  

18
th

 April  Back to School  

 

 

Challenge  

We are talking to the children about feelings. Over half -term, 

share a book with your child and explore how the character is 

feeling.  Are they happy or sad?  Ask your child to draw a picture 

to bring in of the character to share at grouptime.  
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Gallery  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


